Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
The Commercial Motor Vehicle Review Board announces the cancellation of announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: November 14, 2019, all pending matters will be addressed at the next meeting on December 12, 2019.

PLACE: Florida Dept. of Transportation, Burns Bldg. Auditorium, 605 Suwannee Street, Tallahassee, FL

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Public meeting cancelled

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: NA
For more information, you may contact: Commercial Motor Vehicle Review Board, 605 Suwannee Street, MS 90, Tallahassee, FL 32399, (850)410-5555.
